LLOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

215 Market Street, L

San Franciscc Oct 5th 1933%‘ %
Chief Surveyor,

EEW YORK

Dear Sir, ‘ i
We have to acknowledge receipt of your Jetter of
e £9th uliimo just received, also your letter of the 21zt
August encioning copy of a letier received from the Secretary
Landvn; and twe printed forms of undertaring in commeciion

with the Vessels owned by the Portland-California Steamship

In reply theretc have tc advise you that 1 have had i
9 peracnal interview and gseveral telephone conversations with
. C King, President of the Company, in this connection.
1 have io inform you that the letlers of undertaking remain
unsigued but 1 am pow enclosing for your inferwation copy of
;a letter just received from Mr. Ling regarding the vegsels in
question, which is salf~-explanatory.
I shall be glad to hear from you further with
reference to this maﬁtér, ag to what disposition the Committee
makea of thede vessels.
Yours very truly,

Signeds~ David Millar.
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